If you are a current law student or NCA candidate and are interested in learning
more about the student program at Fasken in Vancouver, please join us for our
annual Open House.

Please note, we do not currently have any articled student vacancies, but will be
hiring 2023 summer students.

Where: Virtual - via Zoom
When: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 from 4:00pm to 5:30pm

Please RSVP with your name, law school and year to Amber Walker,
Professional Development Advisor at Fasken (awalker@fasken.com)
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